
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Chairwoman Kay Granger                                        Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

House Appropriations Committee Republicans       House Appropriations Committee Democrats  

H-307 The Capitol                                                    1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515                                            Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of La Mirada’s Behringer Park Athletic Field Restroom and 

Snack Bar Building Renovation project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the City of La Mirada, located at 13700 La Mirada Blvd, La Mirada, California, 

90638. The funding would be used for the renovation of the Behringer Park Athletic Field 

Restroom and Snack Bar Building. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

the project would benefit more than 2,300 young athletes, approximately 700 volunteer coaches, 

and thousands of spectators for the various youth sports leagues including baseball, softball, 

football and cheer, and soccer. The restrooms and snack bar buildings experience heavy use 

during the many sporting events throughout the year and need upgrades to accommodate the 

demand. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Linda T. Sanchez 

Member of Congress 


